Risdon Vale Primary School’s athletic carnival for 2020 will be held on Thursday March 5™ at
Clarence High School. We would have preferred to use the Risdon Vale oval but it is unavailable until
term 2. Our next preferred option was to have gone to Rose Bay High School where their sports
leaders could have supported us, but they have their athletics carnival at the Domain Athletics

Centre on the same day.

Clarence High School will be a terrific site though, and we will be able to access their oval which is
already marked with lanes for Little Athietics. For the first time we will also be able to offer long
jump, vortex and shot putt to our Gr 3-6 students.

Our Primary School students will leave on buses at 9:15am on March 5, ready to start events at
9:45am. We envisage our Gr 3-6 students returning to school by around 2:15pm.

ECE students will leave school at around 10:30am, arriving at Clarence at 10:45 for an early morning
tea. Our ECE students will participate in their events and return to Risdon Vale School for their
normal lunch break.

Closer to the date, students will bring home a program for the day and an outline of what they will
need to wear and bring along.



